
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

ARE YOU ENJOYING THE CHRISTMAS MUSIC? WE BEGAN INTRODUCING CHRISTMAS 

MUSIC LAST FRIDAY. AS WE GET CLOSER TO CHRISTMAS DAY, WE’LL PLAY MORE AND 

MORE OF IT. IT’S A SPECIAL TREAT ONCE A YEAR AND HAS A VERY DISTINCTIVE SOUND, 

DON’T YOU THINK? 

I’M NOT SURE WHAT CHRISTMAS SPECIALS WE HAVE PLANNED FOR THIS MONTH. I’VE 

BEEN FAR TOO BUSY TO EVEN THINK ABOUT THAT, UNTIL JUST NOW. I’LL HAVE TO 

CHECK WITH BRIAN HAY. HE’S BEEN DOING THE EXTRA WORK PUTTING ALL OF THAT 

TOGETHER. 

AS I MENTIONED, WE ARE TWO STAFF MEMBERS SHORT. WHICH MEANS THE REMAINING 

MEMBERS ARE DOING A LOT MORE WORK. WHICH MEANS SOME THINGS ARE JUST NOT 

HAPPENING AS QUICKLY AS THEY HAVE IN THE PAST. PLEASE BEAR WITH US. AND KEEP 

PRAYING FOR US. ON A BRIGHT NOTE, THERE IS HELP ON THE WAY AND I WILL TALK 

ABOUT THAT MORE TOMORROW. 

 WHAT A BLESSING TO BE ABLE TO BE A BLESSING TO SO MANY. KURT WROTE TO SAY: 

Dear WRVM, my family and I have been listening to you for the last 10 years after I started driving truck 

and “discovered” your station. I cannot thank you enough for your ministry. Your music, programs, and 

staff have blessed us in so many different ways. I enjoyed Dennis Jones before he retired. A big thank you 

to Mike, Levi, Rich, and Brian (and of course anyone not mentioned). It is likely when I see you someday 

here, there, or in the air that your face, as made in my imagination, won’t match your voice! Please 

continue to share Janet Parshall, Mike Fabarez, Revive our Hearts, Haven Today, Family Life Today, and 

Focus on the Family. I also want to thank you for your music. The variety of songs you play makes your 

radio station unique in the genre of Christian radio. It’s nice getting a handwritten card for birthdays and 

our anniversary. I hope a brother or sister enjoys sending them out as much as we enjoy receiving them. 

Please use the “enclosed” electronic gift for your needs. 

WE APPRECIATE THAT MORE THAN YOU KNOW. THIS WEEK I AM FINALIZING OUR 2022 

BUDGET IN PREPARATION FOR OUR BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING THIS SATURDAY. I 

DON’T HAVE TO TELL YOU THAT THE COST OF DOING THINGS IS GOING UP FOR ALL OF 

US. BUT I AM COMFORTED KNOWING OUR GOD HAS AN ENDLESS SUPPLY AND HE HAS 

BEEN, AND IS, FAITHFUL TO SUPPLY OUR EVERY NEED. THANKS FOR YOUR HELP. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


